



VIRGIN UPDATE NOVEMBER 2022



JOIN THE

VIRGIN ORGANISING COUNCIL





TWU Pilots has hit the ground running, and what's important to remember is that you, our members, are the union. Your voices will decide the direction of TWU Pilots, and we're always stronger when we're together.

Being active in your union is the best way to improve your pay and conditions. The Virgin Organising Council is your way to have your say on important issues, and effect change.

The more members we have on the Virgin Organising Council, the more power we have.

WHAT WILL IT INVOLVE?

- Monthly Zoom meetings to discuss current issues, and work towards solutions
- The ability to have an **active say** with fellow workers in the future of TWU pilots, and how we'll work together to improve pay and conditions this will be crucial as we move towards bargaining for a new Enterprise Agreement in 2023
- Fill out the EOI for the Virgin Organising Council today

